July 12, 1979

Mr. Michael Smither, Municipal World Ltd., 360 Talbot Street, P.O. Box 399, St. Thomas, Ontario N5P 3V3

Dear Mr. Smither:

I enclose a copy of a letter to bring you up to date on what happened with the Trees Act amendments. This information may be useful for writing an update in Municipal World. I will be forwarding shortly a lengthy analysis of the proposed new Pits and Quarries Control Act, which I hope you will consider for publication.

Sincerely, CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW ASSOCIATION

John Swaigen, General Counsel.

Encl.

JS:1p